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Town of Stratton
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

May 3, 2016 
 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell, Larry Bills, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci and Kevin Robinson; Road 

Foreman – Ralph Staib.   
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 6:30pm. 
 

Modifications to the Agenda: No modifications. 
 

Review of Town Roads:  The Selectmen and Road Foreman made a site visit to North Rd., where they 

met with Ray Hawksley to review a complaint concerning road drainage onto the property at 5 Dini Ln..  

The Selectmen believe much of the issue is not caused by the road, but due to drainage outside of the 

Town right-of-way.  The homeowner is responsible for correcting that issue.  The Selectmen also looked 

at a culvert at the intersection of Dini Ln. and North Rd., which apparently has been there since the road 

was built.  The Selectmen considered moving the culvert to cross North Rd., but this would cause a 

problem for the property owner on the opposite side of the road.  No decisions were made.  Next, the 

Selectmen and Road Foreman proceeded to County road to view the County Rd. culvert site and 

discussed site work necessary for this project.  

 

Adjourn: Chris Liller motioned to adjourn at 7:55p.m..  Greg Marcucci seconded.  All were in favor and 

the meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by:  

Chris Liller 
Chris Liller 


